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NEW APOSTOLIC NUNCIATURE OFFICE OPENS IN ARMENIA
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A new office of the Apostolic Nunciature to Armenia opens on Wednesday in the capital, Yerevan. 
It will not, however, replace the official Apostolic Nunciature in Tbilisi, Georgia, which serves as the 
Holy Sees diplomatic mission to Georgia and Armenia.

As the Holy See and Armenia mark 30 years of diplomatic relations, a new office of the Apostolic 
Nunciature to Georgia and Armenia is to be inaugurated on October 27, in the Armenian capital 
Yerevan. The inauguration will take place in the presence of Archbishop Edgar Peña Parra, 
Substitute of the Secretariat of State. 

The opening of the Yerevan office represents a provisional setup in view of a wider arrangement in 
order to have sufficient space to adequately support the multiple commitments of the mission of 
the Holy See and of the Catholic Church in Armenia.  For the Holy See, it is a further opportunity to 
look "at building a prosperous relationship for the benefit of all Armenians".

Click for more
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